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OH! The feature page about interesting
people, places and things to do

WITH A BOWL IN HAND, Anita Hirsch, Seeds of Hope Telethon commit-
tee member, pointed out which crock and roaster held what kind of soup to

Dennis Brown, who is also on the committee. The telethon will be held on
Saturday, Feb. 28, at The Gateway.

Hot soup is a
perfect meal
for cold night

The weather was perfect Tuesday night.
It was chilly and breezy, the perfect

weather for soup, and that’s what around 75
people who attended the annual Seeds of
Hope Telethon soup supper enjoyed.

There were several choices of hot soup,
from potato to white chili made with
chicken instead of beef, vegetable-beef
soup and vegetable soup made with elk
meat.

To round out the menu, there were home-
made rolls by Jeanette Diederich and every
kind of dessert imaginable, from bite size
brownies to fresh-out-of-the-oven apple
pie.

Before the supper started, members of the
telethon committee set up tables and chairs
and dropped off soups to be served. The tea
was made and extension cords  set up for
several roasters and pots.

Although the supper started at 5 p.m.,
most people didn’t start showing up until
5:30 p.m.

By 7 p.m., the soup was just about gone
and the committee members started to clean
and pack up the belongings.

The money raised will be thrown into the
pot for the telethon on Saturday, Feb. 28, at
The Gateway and then will be given out to
community organizations.

A ROLL in his hand, Chuck Frickey (above) applied butter before he sat down to enjoy a
bowl of soup. In front of the white chili, Dustin Armbruster  (right) carried his bowl slowly to
put it on his tray.
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